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Hello Committee Members and Board Stakeholders, 
 
In light of recent events related to COVID-19, the Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
(Board) has indefinitely postponed the upcoming RMAC and EMC meetings scheduled for 
March 19th and March 24th, respectively. The Board is acting upon guidance from federal, 
state, and local agencies to postpone or modify any activities that are not absolutely 
essential and in an effort to address public health concerns regarding COVID-19. 
 
Board staff will continue to monitor the situation and await further direction from the public 
health officials on this matter. The Board will provide additional information with respect to 
meeting rescheduling as matters develop. We appreciate your understanding, and please 
do not hesitate to contact me directly with questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
Brandi Goss 
Environmental Scientist 
Board of Forestry and Fire Protection 
Brandi.Goss@bof.ca.gov 
916-215-4947 
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